ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 7th December 2015
The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:55 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting: Proposed: Paul Russell and Seconded: Steve Wallis - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

No matters arising
Secretary’s Report: 

Nothing to report
Chairman’s Report:

A reminder to all members that the Society is not just about one meeting a month.  The Society is here to help you and your refereeing whenever you need it.  If you have any questions or problems please get in touch with someone from the Society who will be happy to help you.  We are also able to offer mentoring to any body that needs it.

A reminder to all members that fitness training sessions are available at Sutton High on Wednesday evening.  Contact Peter for details.
Treasurer’s Report: 

CASH - £325
BANK - £469
SUPLIES - £82

Training Slot :
Training Officer gave a brief outline of FA examples of misuse of Social media/networking, and asked all members to be careful what they post on Facebook, Twitter etal.
Other short examples of the future of FA training came in the form of a presentation using Prezi, a great advance on Microsoft PowerPoint presentations and an interactive session on Teamwork

Next meeting is: Monday 4th January 2015
